
Safe Kids North Carolina  
CPS Professional of the Year 

The NC Child Passenger Safety (CPS) Program Committee will recognize at least one outstanding 
individual at the Safe Kids (SK) North Carolina Conference. This award is for a person who has 
gone above and beyond in the field of CPS. The recipient of this award does not have to be 
affiliated with a SK coalition or a permanent checking station. 

Forms must be submitted no later than 5:00 pm on April 14, 2022. Self-nominations will be 
accepted. Late submissions will not be considered. Please send completed nominations to Lisa 
Blackmon: lisa.blackmon@ncdoi.gov.  A confirmation email will be provided for complete 
submissions. 

Nominee’s Name:   

Nominee’s Agency:  

Nominated by:     

Nominator’s Email:  

1. (Required) Describe the community the individual serves and how this work has
impacted the community?

2. (Required) Why is this person deserving of the NC CPS Professional of the Year award?
Provide specific details and examples of CPS activities and elaborate as much as possible
(e.g., CPS car seat checks, Permanent Checking Stations, community outreach, other CPS
events in the community, etc.).

3. (Optional) Is there any additional information you would like to share?
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